Name: Mwendwa Kivuva
Organization: Transworldafrica.com, Nairobi, Kenya

Submission ID: 129



"The Internet community in Kenya would like to thank the US government for the
willingness to transition the IANA functions to the global multistakeholder community.
This is a turning point on how the Internet will be managed in the next decades.

We note that the 4 criteria given by NTIA as conditions for transition have been met.
1. Support and enhance the multistakeholder model; 2. Maintain the security, stability, and
resiliency of the Internet DNS; 3. Meet the needs and expectation of the global customers

and partners of the [ANA services; and, 4. Maintain the openness of the Internet.

The Internet community has been involved from the beginning in giving their views, and
building consensus in developing the transition proposal.

The effort and dedication dispensed in developing the proposals by the three operational
communities, and the maturity shown by ICG and ICANN in shepherding the process is

commendable. We therefore support the proposal as released by ICG.

It is our view that commitment is shown to complete the transition within the given
timelines."

Sincerely, Transworldafrica.com, Nairobi, Kenya



